
New Registrations

Registration is now open for
Preschool and 

Kindergarten-Grade 6
students, for the 2025-2026
school year.  Please call the

school for more information or
log onto nlpsab.ca to register.

APRIL NEWSLETTER

March was a busy month of
presentations at our school.  We were
fortunate to have Steve Harmer return
to share his presentation about
celebrating character, Amanda Panda
returned to share her hula hooping
talents, and Chris Chittick, The Storm
Chaser returned to discuss his
experiences with Tornado chasing and
storm awareness!  March also was the
start of our programming from SFSK
(Successful Families, Successful Kids)
and Ms. Chelsea has been spoiling our
students while she presented a
combination of Strong Minds Strong
Kids, Mindful Movements, and MindUP
programming.

April will also be busy with a
presentation from Paul Issak this week
and then Spring Break next week!  Our
students are very ready for Spring
Break and Easter to arrive!

WANDERING RIVER
SCHOOL

We would like to wish you a very
happy Easter filled with joy, peace,

and the hope of spring! May your day
be filled with sunshine, delicious

treats, and cherished moments with
loved ones. 

April 2025

Thank You!
Special thanks to Wandering River
A&W, Wandering River 7-11, Wandering
River Tempo, and Royal Camp, South
Bow Pipeline Construction, South Bow
Facilities Construction, Elite Integrity
Services, and Midwest for your
continued support for our students
and school. Your generosity is greatly
appreciated!



PRESCHOOL AND KINDERGARTEN
The preschool and kindergarten students have

enjoyed rainbow painting, fruit loop and
marshmallow rainbows, wikki stick and pipecleaner

creations, as well as making ramps and mazes!



K-5 CLASS
The K-5 students enjoyed creating 3D shapes with
paper and also with fruit gummies and toothpicks.

We also combined all the students together to learn
about the phases of the moon using Oreo cookies!






